
Submitter: Levi Brock 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB698 

I strongly oppose this bill. We are not the problem here the oregon governments 

policy is the issue. We need mental heath care not disarming your law abiding 

citizens. Criminals will find guns one way or another. Your wife your sister your 

daughter wont be able to protect themselves with this bill.  


